August 12, 1969

The Board of Election Supervisors held its regular monthly meeting at the
office on August 12, 1969 at 2:00 P.M,

The following members were presents

Ilres Ralph A, McCauley

Mre, Raymond C, Patterson

Mre M, Kenneth Long

Mres Joseph Padula
The minutes of the previous meeting were read and corrected to read:
The next meeting will be held August 12, 1969, at 2300 P, M,
The written opinion and letter concerning the people refusing to sign
change of address forms was received from Mr, Padula and discussed,
It was deceided a letter be sent to each of the 11 people by first

class mail and anyone not satisfied with the opinion 1could make an
appointment to meet with the Board and discuss the matter,

The Sub=Dividing of Halfway was discussed, Mr., Long made a motion that
we proceed with the dividing of District 26, using Virginia Avenue as
the dividing line between the two precincts with 26-1 to the West of
Virginia Avenue and 26~2 to the East of Virginia Avenue. My, Padula
will prepare a resolution describing the precinct lines., Mre McCauley
will check about using the Lincolnshire School for votinge

It was announced to the Board we have started pulling cards from the
books of people who have not voted within the five years,

The Ocean City Conference to be held at the Sea Scape Motel on Sept,
5,6,& Tth, 1969 was discussed. All Board Members, Clerks and the

Attorney will be attending., The Office will remain open on Septe 5, 1969
with two extra girls workinge

Mre McCauley read a letter he sent to the County Commissioners requesting
the $8,00 for the Sub=lembers of the Board for attendig the meetings,

Mr, Patterson moved the meeting adjourned, seconded by Mr. Longe

| Respectfully‘submittedz

Gawew /5
Daris Phillips, Clerk




